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To the Queensland Parliament,
 
I do not support the proposed changes to the Abortion Law in Queensland. It removes all
 protections and puts in no safeguards for women and the unborn child. Compassionate care for
 women and the unborn child does not involve providing terminations without medical advice or
 supervision up to the time of natural birth which is what this proposed bill purports.
 
Name:  Mr. Evan Victor Heading.

 
Yours sincerely,
Evan Heading.
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